
                           
 
 
                           

IWASE Co., Ltd. 
2-2-38,Shimo-Tsuruma Yamato-Shi,Kanagawa-ken, 

242-0001 Japan 

Phone:(81)46-200-6511   FAX:(81)46-200-6512 

                                                                 
June,2023 

Subject: Switching to bisphenol A-free products 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Bisphenol A(BPA), which is contained as an antioxidant in the raw materials used in some of our 
EXLON-PVC series products, is also designated as a SVHC under the REACH regulations, and we 
have received notification from the raw material manufacturer that they will switch to BPA-free 
products. In line with this, we have already evaluated the BPA-free products as having the same 
performance as the conventional product and confirmed that the product characteristics are not 
affected at all. 
We would like to inform you of the details of the running changeover to BPA-free products on the 
following dates. We would like to thank you for your kind attention and cooperation. 
Yours sincerely. 
 
1. Target product:  IWASE EXLON PVC Series 
(1) UL Tubing (AH-3 / AH-6 ) black and coloured (other than transparent coloured)  
(2) AH105 Tubing black and coloured (other than transparent coloued)  
(3) AH125 Tubing all colours (including flexible types) 
(4) PVC Soft tubing  105C°type all colours ( including matte black ) 
(5) Other products outside the catalogue (LG-0549 tubing all colours) 
 
2. Switchover schedule:  From 1 December 2023 production 
 
3. Other: The product calalogue, product name and product labels remain unchanged, so the 
identification will be based on the production lot indicated on the product label. If you require 
environment-related data such as chemSHERPA data, we will to your request as soon as possible. 
 
sincerely yours, 
 

 
Seiichiro Higo 
Manger, Sales Department 


